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I am writing to express my strong opposition to any attempt to remove mail-in voting 

in Oregon.  

 

The evidence shows that voting by mail ensures that more people make their voices 

heard in our elections. It allows us to research the issues from the comfort of home, 

and take our time filling out a ballot. It allows us to vote when we have time, without 

the worries of getting time off work, finding childcare, or standing in line. And our 

state has long supported accessible, secure elections. 

 

SB 210 is not about election integrity. It is a blatant attempt to suppress votes and 

serve an authoritarian agenda.  

 

Vote NO on this bill. 


